
 

 

  

  

Associated British Ports  

 

  

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS  

  

Road Works, Cardiff Docks Update 
 

Port users and tenants are advised that there will be road works carried out in 

the following locations on Cardiff Docks:  

 

Rover Way roundabout – Friday July 12th 2024 0800 – 1400 

Queensway/Longships Road Roundabout – Saturday July 13th 2024 0800 - 

1400 

 

There will be traffic light management in place for these works. 

 

 

ABP apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause and appreciate your 

co-operation.  

 

 

 

Date: 11/07/2024 


